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JUNE 13, 2022 @ 5:30 PM 

AT FI COMMUNITY CENTER WORKSHOP 
ADOPTED MINUTES 

 
All commissioners were present. 
 
For a test run the commissioners decided to try a metal haul with Schultz Roofing. With the following 
agreement:   The District would pay Schulz Roofing the ferry costs plus $400, and that he and the District 
would equally split the proceeds from the sale of scrap. If the scrap sale yields $1,000, then the District 
would pay Ferry and hauling costs of $950 which would be offset by $500 from the scrap sale for a net 
cost to the District of $450 Schultz Roofing would receive $900 comprised of a $400 fee from the 
District, and $500 from the scrap sale. 
 
LSWMP: Sarah and Kate will review the draft LSWMP and edit by June 28th; To sent to the DEC June 29th. 
 
Regarding emergency coverage for Saturdays at the Transfer Station; Beth was asked to find out what 
the plans are of one of the applicants. 
 
Strategic Plan: After Tryn receives a list from Bob and Kate, she will consolidate everyone’s ideas. 
 
Beth and Dick will interview an applicant for a mechanic and make sure he is available to work Saturdays 
if need be. 
 
An employee who works Saturdays is paid their regular rate. 
 
The new facility hours are in effect until Labor Day 2022. 
 
Submitted by, 
Beth Stern 
 
 


